
Little Budworth W.I. September news 

 

September started off with 8 members going to a Cheese and Wine evening at Antrobus 

Village Hall and by all accounts had a very enjoyable evening. 

We did not have a speaker for our September meeting, instead members played Indoor 

Curling and if you have not tried it, you should.  There was lots of laughter, regardless of 

whether the teams actually scored any points or not.   The eventual winners were team 

A.C.D.C. consisting of Anne, Carol, Diane and Catherine.  Much needed refreshments were 

served by Anne Hall and Catherine Chester. 

The W.I. has a busy time ahead starting with the Group meeting on Monday 8th October 

when they will be having Afternoon tea with prosecco and listening to the speaker from 

Felicity Hats of Warrington.  On Wednesday 17th October the C.F.W.I. are holding their 

Autumn Council meeting at the Storyhouse, Chester when the afternoon speaker is Eve 

Pollard, Journalist, Editor and Broadcaster,  and on Wednesday 24th October our PAL 

representative,  Nicki Stott will be attending the meeting in Frodsham on “Preventing 

Breast Cancer”. 

Plans are going ahead to celebrate our 70th Birthday and combined Christmas Dinner on 

Wednesday December 12th at Vale Royal Abbey Golf Club and if you would like to join us 

please contact Joan Johnson.   

 

Date for your diary. 

The speaker on Wednesday 10th October will be Rupert Adams - All of a Flutter 

(Butterflies) 

Meetings start at 7.30pm in the Village Hall.  Guests are most welcome. 

 

 

 


